## Local Parks and Open Spaces Improvement Fund update noted – Re-allocation of funding deferred.

10 Further to the minutes of 24th September 2023, there was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability (NRS), regarding the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund providing an update on projects allocated within the ward for years 2021/22 and 2022/23, as detailed in the report.

After consideration, the Partnership

- (a) noted the report;
- (b) agreed to defer the re-allocation of funds that had been previously approved for the installation of a youth shelter on the western edge of Maryhill Park with the possibility of this money being allocated to upgrading paths in Maryhill Park from whin dust to tar after a constellation plan and audit had been carried out into what the community would like to be carried out to Maryhill Park; and
- (c) raised a number of questions and concerns, namely the lack of youth engagement within the ward? which could lead to more vandalism around the parks.